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Government of West Bengal
School Education Department
Bikash Bhavan, Bidhannagar
Kolkata-700 091
Tel.No. 033-2334-2228, Fax No. 033-2337-6561
No. 126 (22)—SSE / 15 Dated, Kolkata, the 18" March, 2015
From : Arnab Roy,
Secretary to the Government of West Bengal,
To : " The District Inspector of Schools (SE)
Bialshew, - (all district)

Sub: Kanyashree Prakalpa.
Sir / Madam,

Department of Women & Child Development and Social Welfare has informed
that data entry for renewal of ‘Kanyashree’ benefits and for fresh Kanyashree
beneficiaries is very slow. You are requested to contact all schools in your district and
ensure that the data entry gets completed within a period of 31* March, 2015. You are
also requested to communicate the sanctioned rates of data entry to all schools so that
they may take up the data entry on their own.

Yours faithfully,
i

(Arnab Roy)
Secy. to the Govt. of West Bengal
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